
 
Electronic Attendance Scanning for the  
House of Delegates and CME Sessions 

 
 

Each attendee’s badge will have a quick response, or QR, code on the reverse side. A QR code is a 
type of matrix barcode used on gate passes, nutrition labels, and for marketing purposes. Once 
scanned, your name and attendance “scan” will write to an internal MMS database accessed only 
by MMS staff. The barcode contains your name and MMS ID number only.  Attendees should use 
this barcode to “scan-in” and record their attendance at all HOD sessions and CME events (no 
scanning is required at caucus breakfasts, lunches or social events).  
 

For the House of Delegates First Session, MMS staff 
will scan your QR code at the registration desk. 
 
For the Annual Oration and the Ethics Forum, YOU 
will scan your QR code with the help of a staff member 
or on your own at the kiosks located at the entrance of 
the CME event. Tap the screen to select the CME 
event(s) you plan to attend. The event will turn green 
to signify that you are checked in. 
 
 

For the House of Delegates Second Session, you will scan your 
QR code with the help of a staff member or on your own at the 
kiosks located at the entrance of the HOD. Tap the screen to 
select the HOD event you plan to attend. The event will turn 
green to signify that you are checked in. On Saturday, there is 
no need to physically check-in at the registration desk. 
 

Please keep and wear your badge for  
the entire meeting. 


